
      
 

 
 

 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
   

  
 

     
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description:   Ketorolac Tromethamine Injection, USP  30mg/mL 
NDC: 0641-6042-25 
Lot/Expiry Dates: 
038366 / Mar-2020 
048365 / Apr-2020 
048367 / Apr-2020 
078301 / Jul-2020 
078303 / Jul-2020 
118358 / Nov-2020 
019413 / Jan-2021 
029353 / Feb-2021 
038368 / Mar-2020 

Description:   Ketorolac Tromethamine Injection, USP  30mg/mL  
NDC: 0641-6043-25 
Lot/Expiry Dates: 
058314 / May-2020 
078305 / Jul-2020 
078307/ Jul-2020 
118362 / Nov-2020 

The decision to recall the product lots is in response to small black particles being noted during 
routine retain visual inspection of Ketorolac lots. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


